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eCustoms Helpdesk Notification 

 

Number: Ref: 01/2024 

Subject: Notice concerning use of the old template for A.TR Movement 

Certificates until 31 March 2024. 

Who should read: All those involved in claiming preferential (reduced or even zero) rates 

of duty for goods moved between the European Community and 

Turkey 

Related Notification: eCustoms Helpdesk Notification Ref: 34/2022  

Issued by: eCustoms Helpdesk 

Queries to: origin&quotasection@revenue.ie  

Issue Date: 15 January 2024 

 

The Directorate General of International Agreements and EU Affairs of the Ministry of Trade of the 
Republic of Türkiye has informed the EU Commission that the A.TR movement certificates bearing 
the expression “European Economic Community” in box 4 will be used until 31 March 2024 (due to 
residual stocks). 
 
The A.TR movement certificate is used to claim preferential (reduced or zero) rates of duty for goods 
moved between the European Community and Turkey. 
 
If you have any queries in relation to this notice, please e-mail us at: 
origin&quotasection@revenue.ie  
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